AGENDA MATERIAL

----- Original Message-----

From: BRIAN CONNELLY _
Sent: Monday, July 1, 2024 7:01 AM

To: DSD Planning <DSDPlanning@pima.gov>

Subject:

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message,
proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link
or opening an attachment.

Pima County Supervisors- In regards to P23RZ00008 Wohlford- N Bonanza Avenue Rezoning.

As verbally stated in the June meeting, Local homeowners feel its fair and reasonable to maintain current
aesthetic integrity of all new home construction in the area with height restrictions to one story or 18
feet or less.

Thank you for tyour consideration.

Brian and Gina Connelly.

9921 E wild Javelina Place.




